
 
 
 
 
To all prospective Homebuyers.                                     6/21/07 
 
 
 
 My wife Maryann and I have recently relocated to North Carolina 
from New Jersey. We knew we wanted to look for a new home in the 
Greenville area. We looked at many of the new houses that our Real Estate 
agent took us to. Many of these houses were beautiful and we had a hard 
time deciding which house to choose. We were finally taken to a house in 
the Irish Creek sub division of Winterville that stood out from the others. 
We were introduced to the builder Shannon Tierney who we now consider a 
very good friend. 
 Shannon showed us the house, which seemed to be many months from 
completion. We told Shannon that we loved the layout of the house and were 
very interested in purchasing it. We did not think that would be possible 
since it was August and we needed the home to be completed by October. 
Well, Shannon told us if we were really interested in the house he would 
guarantee its completion in time for us to move in. He even gave us the 
opportunity to make as many changes as we liked. We couldn’t believe how 
quickly and professionally Shannon finished this beautiful home in time for 
us to move in. 
 When we did the walk through we could not find anything wrong. I 
mean he did a fantastic job on the house. It was a pleasure doing business 
with someone who takes such pride in the work he does. I would highly 
recommend Shannon Tierney Construction to anyone interested in buying a 
new home. We have been in our house for 8 months now and Shannon 
continues to stop by to see if he could help us in any way. He has helped us 
by referring us to other professionals in the area who have done work for us. 
I can’t thank Shannon enough for making our home buying experience a 
pleasurable one. The quality of his work is top of the line. 
 
In appreciation, 
 
John & Maryann Burke 
 


